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From: Gus Ariaens

Sent; Friday, 26 August 2016 2:51 p.m.
To: Consultations

Subject: consultations

To whom it may concern,

I'am writing to express my support for the proposed gazetting of the University of Otago DClinDent (oral surgery)
programme as a prescribed qualification for the oral surgery scope of practice.

Regards,

Gus Ariaens



